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______________________________________________________________ 
 
Summary: This report invites the Health Overview and Scrutiny Committee to 

consider the information provided by NHS Medway CCG and 
Medway NHS Foundation Trust.  

It provides additional background information which may prove 
useful to Members. 

__________________________________________________________ 

1. Introduction 

(a) On 24 October 2018 the Committee received an informal written 
notification of Medway NHS Foundation Trust’s intention to stop 
providing dermatology services at the Trust from 1 April 2019 and the 
CCGs procurement plans. 

(b) The Chair requested that an update paper be presented to the 
Committee for formal consideration. This was considered at the 
meeting of 25 January 2019. The Committee agreed the following 
recommendation: 

RESOLVED that the report be noted, and NHS Medway CGG be 
requested to provide an update to the Committee on procurement 
and waiting times in April 2019. 

(c) Due to the cancellation of the April meeting, this item was rescheduled 
to the present meeting. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Recommendation 

RECOMMENDED that the Committee consider and note the report. 
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